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Again, this is more overreach by the Oregon legislature. Be aware that more and 

more people are waking up to Government/ corporate abuse. This bill, if passed, will 

be abuse as it constitutes taxation without representation. By continuing a practice of 

abuse and overreach, the people of Oregon will be alienated even further and could 

lead to unnecessary political and social conflict. Follow your oath of office and vote 

NO on this ridiculous proposal. 
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